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DEPARTMENT OF WATER RESOURCES

1301 North Orchard Street, Statehouse Mail, Boise, Idaho 83720-9000
Phone: (208) 327-7900 FAX: (208) 327-7866

PHILIP E. BATT

May 10, 1995  GOVERNOR

KARL J. DREHER
Deann Jensen DIRECTOR
Rt 1, Box 112
Moore, ID 83255

Re: 1994 Ground Water Measurements and Estimate of Withdrawals
Dear Ms. Jensen:
Thank you for promptly responding to my correspondence of May 2,
1995. As you correctly noted, it appears that we did overlook a

water right which is diverted from your well in Township 5N, Range
26E, Section 27, SWSWSW.

I have reviewed the water right transfer of right no. 34-02357B.
This transfer was approved in October of 1993. The transfer
changed the point of diversion for 2.00 cfs under right 34-02357
from a well located in Township 4N, Range 26E, section 23, SWSE to
your well in Township 5N, Range 26E, section 27. The rate of
diversion under the transferred right should have been added to the
existing rights from your well.

Based on the approved transfer, the total combined rate of
diversion from your well in section 27 is 6.80 cfs, not 4.80 cfs as
indicated by my last letter. The water district's 1994 measurement
of 5.95 cfs is considerably less than the maximum allowed 6.80 cfs.
IDWR therefore has no concern at this time regarding any excessive
diversion from this well during 1994. Additional monitoring
efforts will not be required for this well. Water district staff
will make an effort to conduct its' usual annual spot check and
discharge measurement of the well.

Again, thank you for your prompt response and clarifying
information. I apologize for having overlooked the transfer and
any inconvenience this may have caused.

Respectfully, §9V*Pfa,\\

/ i
Tim Luke

cc: Doug Rosenkrance
IDWR Eastern Region

~ Celebrating Our Centennial Year of Service to Idaho 1895.1995 ~




